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January 31, 2020 
 
Dear M.S.A.D. No. 75 Community Members and Families: 
 
The ad hoc Transportation Committee public forum originally scheduled to be held on February 11, 
2020, at Woodside Elementary School has been CANCELED.  The Board of Directors will determine 
the next steps and role(s) for the ad hoc Transportation Committee at its next regularly scheduled 
meeting on February 13, 2020. 
 
We apologize for the confusion and concerns this has raised in our school community about bus stops 
and possible elimination of stops.  The Board of Directors and administration will continue to work 
to ensure our processes and practices are aligned with School Board policies.  Again, we apologize 
for any confusion and concerns that were raised. 
 


